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ELECTION RESULTS 
 
Kevin Moyer, Bill Pizzichil and Bruce Kleckner were each elected to a 2-year term. Howard 
Null was elected to a  1-year term. Also, the By-Law amendment to add Emeritus Board 
Member was approved by a vote of 87-3. 
 
Also, Ron Whitmoyer has resigned as a BOD member due to personal reasons.  There-
fore, in accordance with our By-Laws, Bruce Kleckner will invite Gilbert Carbon to fill the 
vacancy until the term expires at the end of 2021. Gilbert Carbon has accepted the posi-
tion. 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL     
 
It’s membership renewal time again. Please fill out the form in this newsletter. You must 
get your check to Norm Burton before the end of the year. If you miss the deadline you 
must pay a $5 late fee. 

DECEMBER MEETING 
 
The December 14th General Membership Meeting will again be held in the Oley Fair Cen-
tre beginning at 7:00 PM.  This is the same room we use for the In-Vette-Tational.  The 
room will be set-up with chairs, has heat and lavatory facilities.  No food will be provided 
and you are asked to please bring your masks.  

SAVE-A-TAPE UPDATE 
 
Many members are still saving their Redners grocery receipts and bringing to a general 
club meeting which are all added up for a 1% kick back to clubs treasury. We just re-
ceived from Redners a check for $209.39, which when added to past 1% from Redners 
reward program brings our total to $4,919.39. 
 
Thanks to Dianne Suchon, for doing the work of taking all receipts turn in and come up 
with a total to be submitted to Redners for a 1% total of receipt dollars. If you are gro-
cery shopping at Redners please use your rewards card and bring receipts to meeting at 
some point in the year. If any new member is not familiar with the rewards program 
Please ask a board member for details to get started. 
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282  
MEMBERS 

 

BIRTHDAYS 
 
 Kevin Grover 12-3 
 Kim Petsch 12-3 
 Stacy Ann Basile 12-3 
 Kathryn Hertz 12-4 
 Gregg Kerschner 12-5 
 Lindon Craig 12-7 
 Sharon Moyer 12-8 
 Gene Klinger 12-10 
 Lois Hein 12-10 
 Guy Clemmer 12-11 
 Howard Null 12-12 
 Karen Hill 12-13 
 Chet Murphy 12-15 
 Ann Berkis 12-16 
 Rod Bieber 12-16 
 Betsy Messner 12-16 
 Jack Gage 12-16 
 Betty Jane Bernet 12-17 
 John Houp 12-18 
 David Sysko 12-21 
 Kathy McDonough 12-24 
 Melanie Morroney 12-24 
 Richard Snyder 12-26 

ANNIVERSARY 
 
Pam & Bill Pizzichil  12-2 
Beverly & George Hoover 12-5 
Gail & Bernard Richards 12-12 
Rita & Mark Bullard  12-13 
Carole & Barry Kalbach 12-17 
Judy & Gilbert Carbon 12-22 

No NEW MEMBERS this month  
 

NEWSLETTER   
GUIDELINES 
 
Anyone is welcome to submit 
items or articles for publication in 
the newsletter. Please try to be 
brief and to the point. E-mail is 
the very best way to submit infor-
mation. Our e-mail address is 
sdcnews@yahoo.com . Deadline 
for submission is noon on the 
26th of each month. If you don’t 
have access to e-mail, then a 
typewritten document is pre-
ferred.  

THANKS FOR GIVING  
 
SDC board wants to give a spe-
cial Thank You to the following 
bell ringers who came out on 
Tuesday, November 24th and 
rang the bell to help raise money 
for the Salvation Army Kettle 
Campaign.  We can all be proud 
that these people who gave an 
hour or more of their time to 
benefit a very worthwhile charity 
in our community.  If you could-
n’t get out to the Berkshire Mall 
to financially support your club in 
this effort, please consider send-
ing a check to the Salvation Ar-
my in Reading. 
  
Special Thanks to:  Mike Bel-
lante, Harold Hoch, Randy Chap-
man, Bruce Kleckner, Ken 
Speicher, Barry & Diane 
Goodhart, and Mickey & Lucy 
Fink. 

Mickey & Lucy Fink 

Barry & Diane Goodhart 
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MAILING 
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SKYLINE DRIVE 
CORVETTES, INC. 
PO BOX 14231 
READING, PA 19612 
 
INTERNET 
ADDRESS 
www.skylinedrivecor
vettes.org 
 
MEETING PLACE 
Alvernia University 
 
If you know of a club 
member who is sick 
or has had a death in 
the family, please 
notify the Corre-
sponding Secretary 
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President Randy Chapman announces results of the election to the socially dis-
tanced members at the Oley Valley Fair Centre 

Business and voting prior to the meeting 

Ken Speicher, Randy Chapman and Donna Zeigler listen to VP Norm Burton's 
jokes 

AT THE NOVEMBER MEETING      photos courtesy Harold Hoch 
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ASSOICIATE 
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Reading, PA 19601  
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610-678-5424 
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 610-207-6100 
 
Hyde Villa 
Auto Parts 
215 Wilson St 
 610-929-4329 

FROM THE PRESIDENT 
       by   Randy Chapman 
 
Holiday greetings to all. 
 
This year’s bell ringing campaign for the Salvation 
Army is in the books. Thanks to  the SDC members 
who helped. I hope some of you stopped by to say 
hello and made a donation as well.  
 
I am somewhat disappointed that out of a club our 
size we couldn’t get more than the 7 volunteers , 
including couples, for this worthwhile project. 
Hopefully 2021 will be a better year for more of us 
to look into volunteering.  
 
A relatively easy way to help the less fortunate is 
available. The Reading Salvation Army has an An-
gel Tree option. Check out their website and con-
sider making someone’s holiday a little brighter. 
Many choices to consider are clothing, toys and 
other needs for children ages birth to 12 years old. 
Angel Tree Seniors and Veterans provides food and 
small needs. You could even Adopt A Family if that 
works for you.  
 
Toys For Tots Berks County is another worth-
while organization. It covers the 42 cities and mu-
nicipalities in Berks County.  
 
Let’s all stay safe and well and give thanks for all we have.  
 
 
 

AMBASSADORS REPORT 
 
Final production numbers for 2020 are in. Official count for 2020 are 20,368. The final 
day of production is around December 7-14. Torch red, Arctic white and black are the 
big 3 of colors. Least popular is Zeus Bronze at 2.69 % or 548 units. 943 Corvettes 
were delivered through the National Corvette Museum.  
 
Long Beach Red and Blade Silver are discontinued for the 2021 model year. They are 
being replaced with Red Mist Tintcoat and Silver Flare Metallic. 
  
Thankfully the base price remains at $ 59,995.00 . I expect Kerbeck in Atlantic City, 
New Jersey to be advertising this base model  in the new year.  

DECEMBER CLUB MEETINGS 
 
The November 14th General Membership Meeting will be held in the Oley Fair Centre 
beginning at 7:00 PM.  This is the same room we use for the In-Vette-Tational.  The 
room will be set-up with chairs, has heat and lavatory facilities.  No food will be pro-
vided and you are asked to please bring your masks. 
 
The Board of Directors meeting will be held  at Fisher on the 21st  
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REDNER’S  
SAVE-A-TAPE  
 
You can help SDC 
raise some funds by 
shopping at Redners. 
To participate, you 
need to have a “Save-
A-Tape” card. Simply 
ask for a free card at 
any Redner’s Market.  
 
Redner’s will donate 
1% back to SDC. Bring 
Redner's register re-
ceipt tapes to each 
regular club meeting 
or mail Diane Suchon 
415 Omicron Place 
Warnersville, PA 
19565-9231 
 




